De: iutl.international @univ-grenoble-alpes.fr [mailto:iutl.international @univ-grenoble-alpes.fr]
Enviado el: miércoles, 14 de junio de 2017 16:49
Asunto: International Open Day in iUT1 Grenoble

Dear colleagues,

| hope we will have the pleasure to welcome you to our International Open Day in Grenoble on
Thursday 12th October 2017. We will send you the programme at the end of June.

We have already the dates for this event in 4 IUT in Rhone-Alpes. We will have a welcoming
cocktail on Monday 9th October evening in Lyon. The Open Day begins with IUT Lyon 2 on
Monday 9th, then IUT Lyon 1 on Tuesday 10th, Saint-Etienne on Wednesday 11th and Grenoble
on Thursday 12th (from 11:00 am). This International Week takes place under the aegis of the
Erasmus+ 30th Anniversary (Friday 13th).

So, SAVE THE DATE !
I am looking forward to welcoming you to this event.
Best regards,

Fabienne

Fabienne BRION
International Relations Manager
IUT 1 de Grenoble - Univ.Grenoble Alpes
151 rue de la Papeterie
38400 Saint-Martin d'Héres [FRANCE)
Tel, 00 33 (0)4 76 82 5317
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